
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF PICO RIVERA 

 
Community Development Block Grant Program 

Announcement of Citizen Participation 
Notice of Fund Availability 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Pico Rivera is initiating its citizen participation 
and application process for the 2025-2026 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
funded program.  The City is an entitlement community and is expected to receive Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) for Fiscal Year 2025-2026. The City is estimated to receive approximately 
$550,000 in CDBG funds for the 2025-2026 fiscal year. A maximum of fifteen percent (15%) of 
the expected allocation may fund Public Service activities. Funding is contingent on availability 
from HUD.   
 
CDBG funds may be used for a variety of community development and housing activities, 
including public services, public facility and infrastructure improvements, and residential code 
enforcement and housing improvement projects.   
 
CDBG applications are available now on the City’s website. Applications must be received by the 
City of Pico Rivera no later than 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 06, 2025.  Please mail 
applications to:   

Community & Economic Development Department 
Attn: Julia Gonzalez 

Re: 2025-2026 CDBG Application 
6615 Passons Blvd. 

Pico Rivera, CA 90660. 
 

Applications may also be emailed to juliagonzalez@pico-rivera.org, please use “CDBG FY 25-26 
Application” in the subject line. Late applications will not be accepted.   
 
 
Those desiring an application and/or further information should contact:   
 
Contact:   Julia Gonzalez 
Phone:   (562) 801-4447 
Email:   juliagonzalez@pico-rivera.org 
 
The City will evaluate proposals for CDBG eligibility.  After the proposals are evaluated, the staff 
will make recommendations for the total amount of CDBG funds which should be allocated.  The 
City Council will hold a public hearing regarding the funding allocation recommendations.  The 
Pico Rivera City Council approves final CDBG allocations.  
 
ESPAÑOL:  
Información en Español puede ser obtenida llamando al (562) 801-4447. 
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